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Public Consultation 2021 Summary Results

We asked for your views on the following improvements; of
which the level of support of strongly to somewhat agree was:

Two-way direction cycle lane
on George St. to Hassell St.

Having received your support, we are happy to report that
we will be taking all of the above improvements forward into
the next phase of delivery – detail design.

We will update you again once we have further detail about
the designs and delivery timescale.
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